
 

The City of San Diego invites you to share 
ideas for the exterior facade of the new Fire 

Station 48. Please join us for a special 
evening discussion. 

 
Shortlisted design-build teams for the Fire 

Station 48 project will be in attendance and 
will listen to your ideas so they may be 

incorporated into their conceptual designs as 
much as possible. 

Community Input 
F i r e  S t a t i o n  4 8  

  Wednesday, July 3, 2024, 7:30 p.m 
Rancho Peñasquitos and Black Mountain Ranch: 

Rancho Family YMCA 
9440 Fairgrove Ln, San Diego, CA 92129 

Have questions? Call 619-533-4207 or email engineering@sandiego.gov. 

To learn more about this project, visit 
the project webpage at 

https://www.sandiego.gov/cip/projectinfo/firestation48 

or scan the QR code below. 

https://www.sandiego.gov/newoakparklibrary
https://www.sandiego.gov/cip/projectinfo/firestation48

